Sen. Linda Newell, Chairman
Ms. Nan Anderson
Ms. Janet Bishop
Ms. Marilyn Eddins
Ms. Friday Green
Mr. Richard Lee
Ms. Cindi Markwell



Rep. Dickey Lee Hullinghorst, Vice-Chair
Ms. Cindi Markwell
Ms. Jennifer Miklosi
Mr. Edward C. Nichols
Mr. Kevin Patterson
Mr. Doug Walter

CAPITOL BUILDING ADVISORY COMMITTEE

State Capitol Building, Room 029 Denver, CO 80203-1784 (303) 866-3521

May 16, 2014

Senator Gail Schwartz, Chair Capital Development Committee State Capitol Building Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Senator Schwartz,

On May 16, 2014, the Capitol Building Advisory Committee (advisory committee) approved a proposal to add new explanatory plaques in the State Capitol building. This proposal is being forwarded to the Capital Development Committee for approval pursuant to Section 24-82-108 (3)(h)(l)(A), C.R.S.

The new plaques were requested by Legislative Council Staff and Visitor Services. One plaque will describe the Presidential Portrait Collection, which will be returned to its prior location in the third floor rotunda. Additional plaques will provide information about each of the "Hall of Fame" stained glass windows, also located in the rotunda. The descriptive plaques will be placed on the observation level of the Capitol dome, opposite each window. The installation of these plaques will coincide with the reopening of the Capitol dome in early fall. The advisory committee had no objections to this request.

If you have any questions or concerns about these plaques, please contact me, or Julia Jackson with Legislative Council Staff. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Senator Linda Newell

Chair, Capitol Building Advisory Committee

Kori Donaldson, Legislative Council Staff
 Julia Jackson, Legislative Council Staff
 Damion Pechota, Legislative Council Staff